Sycamore Class Blog
Talk homework
Have a race in your house with your family/toy cars or marbles and use your ordinal numbers to describe the position which each thing came in the race (First, Second, Third etc…).
Please can you start to save your cereal boxes over this half term, so we can use them for our DT project at the end of the half term, thank you.
Abacus - The children can access this resource via the website and complete one game as their Mathematics homework. https://www.activelearnprimary.co.uk 
The children have their own log in details, these can be found in their reading diaries. The school code is kmm7 in the bottom box.
Reading
Please see the letter regarding reading expectations in the front of your child’s reading diary.
We have had a super busy week this week! Well done Sycamore Class.
We have been furthering our learning in Mathematics of writing numbers in words. We have been counting backwards from 10 and completing number tracks to show our understanding.

In English we have started learning about the importance of capital letters, finger spaces and full stops. We have written a thought bubble about what we think the alien is thinking and how she is feeling. 
During our Global Learning lesson, we learnt about how education and schools have changed over time. We compared school equipment from the Victorian times to Now.
Within PSHE we exploded different facial expressions that show different emotions. We had great fun making these faces in a mirror too.

“I have enjoyed everything this week.” (Matylda. K).
“I have enjoyed playing with my friends and Maths.” (Orla).
“I have enjoyed doing Funky Fingers the most this week.” (Edmund).
[bookmark: _GoBack]“I liked making the emotion faces in the mirror.” (Ollie).
The Year 1 email address in a direct way of contacting Mrs Romaine – 
year1@buckdenacademy.org
Have a safe and happy weekend.
Sycamore Class and Mrs Romaine.
